





17th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Autumn Term Extra-Curricular Activities

At Avonbourne, we pride ourselves on providing students with a broad and exciting range of extra-curricular opportunities that go hand in hand with our commitment to *education with character*. These activities play a vital role in supporting students' personal growth, well-being, and the development of our REACH values.

This term, we are delighted to share a varied programme of clubs and activities designed to inspire students, extend their learning, and encourage them to discover new interests.

Taking part in extra-curricular activities is an important part of Academy life. By attending and committing to a weekly club, students can:

- Learn new skills and broaden their experiences
- Deepen their academic understanding
- Build friendships across different year groups
- Develop teamwork, resilience, and leadership
- Work towards representing the Academies at fixtures, concerts, or competitions

The full list of activities available this half term is published on our Academy websites:

- Avonbourne Girls' Academy: Extracurricular Clubs | Students and Parents | Avonbourne Girls'
 Academy
- Avonbourne Boys' Academy: Extracurricular Clubs | Students and Parents | Avonbourne Boys'
 Academy

This will allow you and your child to access up-to-date information about what is on offer throughout the year.

Extra-curricular clubs began on **Monday 15th September**. We strongly encourage every student to take part in at least one activity this term and to make the most of these opportunities to develop their character and confidence beyond the classroom.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Ross Goldsmith Assistant Principal

ross.goldsmith@avonbourneacademy.org.uk

Principal: Michelle Dyer